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Director’s Report April 2015
General
April started with warm settled weather and finished with cold wet conditions.  The smolt run started well but was delayed later in the month by cold weather. Despite often difficult conditions a good number of spring fish were caught in April.

HRH Princess Anne visited the Conon and was shown some of the work of the Cromarty Board and Trust by Lord Nickson and Board representatives at Dunglass Island.
There was a Hatchery Open Day at Contin and school visits from Strathpeffer 1ary School.

Unfed fry were planted in the Conon and Alness in April and a small number of fed fry will be stocked in May.

Bailiffing patrols are underway and the first illegal net of the year was seized by bailiffs.
Projects / research
April has been a very busy month for smolt trapping and tagging.  Traps are in operation on the Bran, Meig and Blackwater.   There were technical problems with the PIT tag decoder at Meig but they have now been resolved and tagging will continue in May.
A contract has been signed to carry out further radio-tracking work on the Allt Graad this summer.
Tree planting along the banks of  Strath Rusdale was completed in early April.
Meetings attended / consultations
SFCC Management Committee

Kildermorie riparian woodland visit

IFM Scottish training meeting

BBC site visit for filming documentary in May
RAFTS / ASFB Wild Fishery Reform working group

Acoustic smolt tracking meeting

Ussie Burn site visit.

HRH visit planning meetings

